
The renewed “AI Chatbot” is now available on the Fukuoka Prefectural Police’s

Website. It can provide some answers or solutions to your police-related inquiries

concerning your driver’s license, lost items and many more.

The multilingual Chatbot has been further improved with the expanded language

coverage and a newly added text-to-speech function to make it more accessible for

all users. Please visit the Fukuoka Prefectural Police website to see how it works!

“AI Chatbot” is now available to answer your police-

related questions!

What’s New About the Renewed AI Chatbot?
①The number of languages supported on the Chatbot is increased from 5 to 10.

【Pre-Existing Languages】

Japanese, English, Chinese (simplified and traditional), Korean

【Newly Added Languages】

Vietnamese, Indonesian, Tagalog, Nepali, Burmese

②Text-to-speech (Available only on smartphones) and other newly added functions 

The Chatbot is now equipped with a speech-recognition engine that works on

your smartphone.
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Tap on “Fukkei-kun”(the police 

mascot) to activate the Chatbot.

①Tap here to select your language.

②Tap here to use the “text-to-speech”

function.
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